	NOTICE OF UPCOMING ROAD CLOSURE

[bookmark: _GoBack]Knife River has been awarded the contract for the replacement of the Jacoby and Diversion bridges. Work will begin before the end of October and will run through December. Completion of the project is expected in the spring. The roads will be closed for the entire duration of the project. Road & Bridge will update the exact closure dates as soon as possible.
